
Maintenance of the College Supply Tank 

To address the challenge of intermittent water supply the college has been facing for a while, the 

maintenance team working together with Davis and Shirtliff Company has embarked on finding 

a lasting solution to this challenge.  The team has been assessing the college water tank and the 

borehole to find the actual cause of the problem. On September 30, 2015, the team did a 

comprehensive analysis of the college borehole noting about the water level and its depth and its 

implication on the intermittent water supply in the college. The team will further carry out more 

analysis and provide the college with a lasting solution to this problem. 


